Sheuchan Nursery Newsletter Oct 2025

Staying Safe

The car parks can be very busy in the morning and afternoon, some children have been observed
by the Head Teacher running through the cars. Can we please ask that parent’s hold their
children’s hands when travelling in and out of Nursery.

People Who Help Us

Following a successful visit from the Police and a very kind offer from a parent at Stay and Play
we are happy to let you know we will be having a visit from some of the local Nursing team this
month. They will come in and spend time with the children sharing how they support our
community and bring some of their equipment along for the children to explore.

Bookbug

As per the most popular choice on our recent questionnaire our next fortnightly Bookbug session )
is on Friday the 3" of October at 9am, please look out for the sign-up sheet in the foyer. '

Learning Conversations Bookbug

We would like to invite you in to have a short discussion with your child’s Keyworker around their progress
and achievements in Nursery to date. During these short 10-minute appointments you will be able to view
their Personal Leaming Journey and as always, we will welcome your input around their next steps. The
Leaming Conversation evenings Wednesday 8'" and Thursday 9'" of June between 3.10pm and 4.45pm and
5.30pm and 7pm. Time slots will be placed within the foyer, please put your child's name against the slot
that suits you best. If you have a child in the primary, please await your older child's time slot
before selecting a Nursery one, this should stop you needing to make multiple trips to school and

nursery.

Harvest Thanksgiving - 10™ October

Our Harvest Thanksgiving service will take place on Friday 10" October at 9.30am at the High
Kirk. Our Pre-5chool children will join the school at the service where they will sing a short
autumn song they have been practicingin Nursery. Families are welcome to join the
congregation.

Toddlers

Sheuchan Toddlers will continue to run every Thursday in the main school hall between 9.30am
and 1lam.

Halloween

We are going to have a Halloween Day on Friday 31°" of October. This will take place throughout
the nursery day. The children are welcome to come to nursery in fancy dress costumes if they
desire. Please label all clothing. We are sure that the staff will be dressed up tool




